From: Whitney DeCrescente

Sent: Tuesday, November 2, 2021 1:52 PM
To: COSD, Redistricting

Subject: [External] Redistricting

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hello,

>

> Please keep El Cajon, Santee, Lakeside, Alpine, and all communities east as one community of interest. Rural
communities should not be in the same districts as hyper dense communities and historic district lines should be taken
into consideration. Please reconsider.

>

> Thank you!





